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Response 
Received 

Licensee: 

License No.: 49-01380-01 Docket No.: 030-03496 

Mail Control No.: 470799 

Type of Action: Amend Date of Requested Action: 12-13-05 

Reviewer Assigned: Date Assigned to Reviewer: 12-20-05 

Reviewer(s) Who Gaines 
Performed Review: 

Memorial Hospital of Laramie County 

Deficiencies Noted During Acceptance Review 

1. 

2. 

3. 

4. 

Reviewer’s Initials: Date: 

Branch Chiefs and/or SR. HP’s Initials: Date: 

OYes UNO 

OYes UNO 

OYes UNO 

Action - decommissioning notification should be issued within 30 days 

Termination request < 90 days from date of expiration 

Action to be expedited 
Medical emergency 
Licensee in noncompliance (i.e. no RSO, location of usektorage not 
on license, radioactive material in possession not on license) 
National Security 
Other ( ) 

Branch Chiefs and/or Sr. HP’s Initials: Date: 

I-- ~ SlSP Review 

OYes 60 Non-Publicly Available, Sensitive if any item below is checked 
Radionuclides, forms, and quantities 
Location of RAM 
Building drawings with locations of RAM 
Security of RAM (locks, alarms, etc.) 
SS&D Catalog information 
Specifics of Emergency Plan (routes to and from RAM, response to 
security events, etc.) 
Safeguards Information 

Branch Chiefs and/or Sr. HP’s Initials: hDcl Date: p/zJlb 5 ’  



WEST BUILDING 
214 E 23rd Street 
Cheyenne. Ujorninf 81001 
707/674-CARE 7071674-2273 I 

UNITED MEDICAL CENTER 
Peoplc Cnvirig f w  Pcoplc 

EAST BUILDING 
1600 E. 18th Street 

Cheyenne. Wyoining 82001 
3071632-64 I I 

-. 
r .  

- _  , --_ 
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13, December, 2005 PI-,, “ $ ’ e  

Ms. Jacqueline D. Cook, Senior Health Physicist 

Arlington, Texas 7601 1-8064 -_ 

. /’I L J 

Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region IV 
61 1 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 400 

Subject: Amendment of license NO. 49-01380-01 

Dear Ms. Cook, 

This letter is to inform you of the disposal of our depleted uranium via transfer to US 
Ecology Washington, Inc. low level radioactive waste at the Richland WA facility. We 
therefore ask that the listing of depleted uranium “storage only, pending disposal” be 
removed form our license. 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at 307-633-7823. Thank you for 
your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Todd A. Christensen, MS DABR 
Radiation Safety Officer 
United Medical Center 
214 East 23‘d Street 
Cheyenne, WY 82001 

\lemhcr of VHA Fully accredited b) the Joint Cornmi\\ion on Accreditation of Healthcare Organization\ (JCAHO) 

- 9  



This is to acknowledge the receipt of p u r  letter/application dated DATE 

/d  - /3 0.5 , and to inform you that the initial processing, 

$1 There were no administrative omissions. Your application will be assigned to a technical 

which includes an administrative revkw, has been performed. 

reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify addkional omissions or require 
additional information. 

0 Please provide to this o fke  within 30 days of your receipt of this card: 

The action you requested Is nofmally processed within ‘j(-) days. 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable Branch, 
who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue Involved. 

0 
y7rpLj 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number 
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this mail contrd number. 
You may call me at 81 7-86081 03. 

Sincerely, 

NRC FORM 532 (RIV) 
(%=) 

Licensing Assistant 
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